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association of qniversity and college employees 

Libby Nason 
Senior Employee Relations Assistant 
Employee Relations Department 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear·Ms. Nason: 

J 

September 21, 1982 

I would appreciate some information from·you on the s·tatus of Joan 
Ewer. Our· records indicate that she was temporarily promoted from June 21, 
1982 to July 21, 1982 to Admin. Clerk in the Faculty of Commerce. 

There appears to be some confusion as to whether this position is 
within our bargaining unit. I gather that the former employee in this position 
never joined our Union ·but this should not have affected the position. Can you 
provide us with information as to whether the Administrative Clerk, assistant 
to the Dean of the Faculty of Comnerce is excluded or not and whether Joan 
Ewer is now in this position. · 

Thank you. 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organizer 
AUCE Local l 

#202-63.83 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. VGT 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


